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In regards to the Ohio Summer Food Program, I will begin May 2, 2018 placing an 

announcement in the weekly newsletter that is sent to parents. 

 

St. Richard Catholic School is located in Fulton County, Ohio. The closest facility to 

distribute free meals during the summer will be located in Wauseon at Reighard Park, 

which is located at 700 E. Oak St. in the Potawatomi Shelter House. It will be open 

Monday through Friday, beginning June 4 and continue serving through August 9
th
 with 

the exception of Wed. July 4
th

, on which date the facility will be closed. The lunch will be 

available from 12-12:45 every day. 

 

There should also be a facility opening in Fayette, Ohio. All the details were not worked 

out at the time I spoke with Heidi Keween, but Northwest Ohio Community Action 

Commission (NOCAC) is working on the same dates as offered in Wauseon. 

 

For more information regarding either facility for Fulton County, please contact Heidi 

through NOCAC, at 419-784-2150, ext. 1110 or St. Richard Catholic School website, 

www.saintrichard.org  for the latest information regarding free summer meal distribution.  

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Kathy Poca 

School Secretary 

 


